FENWICK HIGH SCHOOL

NANCY BUFALINO, Chief Operating Officer

May 8, 2019

To: Craig Failor
Village Planner
Village of Oak Park

Fenwick High School is requesting a change to its Planned Development, Ordinance 19-
16, to allow for a reduction in the garage parking spaces and some minor exterior
alterations. The displaced parking spaces will be retained on Fenwick property in a
surface lot for the near future.

Our reason for requesting the reduction is to maintain our budget for the garage. After
receiving additional information regarding the construction costs, we determined that
we could best meet our budget and parking needs by relocating the parking spaces
below ground level, 29 spaces, to the Fenwick surface lots.

Thank you for your consideration of this request,

Regards,
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Nancy Bufalino
Chief Operating Officer
Fenwick High School
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